
  
 
 
 
 
  
 NOTICE OF REGULAR BOARD MEETING CANCELLATION 
 
 
 
The Arvada Urban Renewal Authority (AURA) Board of Commissioners has canceled its 
Regular Board Meeting scheduled for April 2, 2025 at 5603 Yukon St, Suite B, Arvada, 
Colorado 80002.  The next regular meeting is scheduled for May 7, 2025 at 4 p.m.  
 
 
 
        Carrie Briscoe            
        Carrie Briscoe   
       Executive Director/Recording Secretary 
 
                                  
 
 
 
 
 
 
POSTED:   April 1, 2025 
 
 
    
 

 


